Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]

Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 3:22 PM

To: Gordon Linden; George Hill; danap@reynoldsandbrown.com
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Meeting Request - 3093 Broadway

Importance: High

Gentlemen,

| just spoke with Paresh Khatri (the caseworker for this site at Alameda County Environmental Health) about scheduling a
meeting. Paresh suggested a conference call and requested that we propose a few dates in the near future.

Question 1 - Are you available next Wed, Thurs or Friday (March 10-12)? Paresh is unavailable the following Monday,
Tues, Wed (March 15-17).

Question 2 — | recommend that we request that his supervisor (Donna Drogos) also join the call. Do you agree Dana?

For background, let me briefly relay Paresh’s comments. | informed him that you would like to better understand the
ACEH requirements for this site, especially if the project involved postponement of the approved remediation system with
future excavation during site development. | explained to Paresh that the Fund does not have a strong preference since
either approach would utilize the remaining available funds (comparable cost from their perspective).

Paresh is not partial to either cleanup method. If all the impact soil is excavated, that's great. He expressed concern that
any excavation that did not remove all contamination would put building occupants closer to the contamination, and would
require plans to address this. Paresh also said his agency is getting pressure from the State (EPA), the Regional Board,
and the Cleanup Fund to make progress on open cases, particularly older cases like this one.

I hope this information helps. Let me know about meeting dates/times and requesting Donna join us.
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